
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:18:00 PM

Dear Mr. Anderson:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From:   
Sent: Monday, December 26, 2016 4:30 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Rate increase for KU Utilities
 
Ref Case No. 2016-00370
 
I strongly oppose this rate increase by KU Utilities.  It is excessive to gain a 6.4% increase.  Seems like
should manage their expenditures instead of trying to past this on to consumers.  Being retire and living
on social security, this hike is bigger than any we get through the Social Security Administration.
 
Please, I hope you use the better judgement you have for the consumers to deny this sort of a price
increase by this utility.
 
Respectfully,
Robet Anderson
Georgetown, KY.
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Jennifer Bond"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:13:00 PM

Dear   Ms. Bond:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From: Jennifer Bond  
Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 8:36 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Case No. 2016-00370
 
Dear Public Service Commission,
 
In my last KU bill I was informed of the proposed rate increase.  I'm writing to you to please
ask that you not approve this increase.
 
-The rates already seem somewhat high.  I myself live in a newer home, use all the energy
conserving measures recommended and find my bill to be on the high side.  Unfortunately,
there are people that live in older homes, that even if trying to implement energy efficiency,
will be unable to will this losing battle with energy prices.
 
-Many people in our community live on fixed incomes.  The increases these individuals
receive in their income are quite meager when compared to the rate increased proposed by the
utility company.
 
-I work in health care and can personally attest to what a financial hardship utility costs
already place on a lot of people within our community.  It is a sad day when one seems
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someones health decline because they don't take their medication on a regular basis, often
because they couldn't afford their medication.  These aren't people driving around in luxury
cars, these are people that often don't get their medication because they had to buy food and
pay heating bills.
 
-Electricity shouldn't be treated like a luxury item with unreasonable rate hikes when utility
companies want more of a profit margin.  This is one of the most basic needs for many
individuals; again, it is not as if the people are writing to you because someone is going to
deprive them of a luxury vacation; many people just don't want to make the choice between
groceries and heat.
 
-Shame on KU for several reasons:
     -The notice of a potential rate hike should have come out long before it did.
     -This increase isn't just a small percentage, it's quite high when one considers that many 
       of us go with no income raises or very small ones such as 1%.  Why can't KU live like 
       their customers and ask for a reasonable increase like one percent?
     -In the letter KU acts as if the increase will be only a small raise to residential customers.    
   Surely, KU isn't so short sited to know that an increase such as this will lead to more 
      than just an increase on our utility bills, it will raise prices within the community because 
      businesses will have to offset the cost to customers.
 
I ask that you not allow an increase of this size.  If there is any increase it should be a
conservative one.  Since this is a public need we all pay for it would be good to know just how
much the employees are making at KU; even if an increase is implemented, it would be a
crying shame to think that the executives get to pad their pockets while other lower ranking
employees see little to no pay raise.  I'm aware they asked for confidentiality regarding the pay
of employees, but it is not as if we are asking for names; they list 31 jobs in senior
management, but couldn't say the average pay of these individuals.  Something sure does seem
suspicious with the secrecy of their documents submitted to you.
 
Please don't allow for this increase.
 
Thank you for taking my comments,
 
Jennifer Bond, APRN
330 Hanover Dr.
Winchester, KY 40391



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:13:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Carter:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Carter [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 12:01 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject KU's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00370)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject KU's proposed rate increases (Case  No 2016-00370). The jump in
flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees KU is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy use. 
Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will see a
fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject KU's proposed rate increases.

Linda Carter
4412 Dannywood Rd
Louisville, KY 40220
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: Clark, Vince - Superintendent
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:21:00 PM

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Clark, Vince - Superintendent 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: Re: Case No 2016-00370

250 Briarwood drive
Marion ky 42064

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 4, 2017, at 10:40 AM, Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> wrote:
>
> Mr. Clark:
>
> In order to enter your comment into the case record, we need to know your place of residence.
>
>
>
> Andrew Melnykovych
> Director of Communications
> Kentucky Public Service Commission
> 502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
> 502-330-5981 (cell)
> Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
>
>
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> -----Original Message-----
> From: Clark, Vince - Superintendent 
> Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 5:44 PM
> To: PSC - Public Information Officer
> Subject: Case No 2016-00370
>
> Please accept this email communication as my strong objection to the proposed KU increase.  It seems we are
enduring multiple increases each year and the last one was quite substantial.  I also work for the local school district
and these increases cost us thousands of dollars.
>
> Thank you for hearing my request,
>
> Vince Clark

>
> Sent from my iPad



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Daryl"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:09:00 PM

Dear Mr. Cramer:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Daryl  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 11:17 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: Re: KU increase increase in rates
 
3191 Greenbo Rd, Lexington, KY 40515
 
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 10:36 AM
To: Daryl
Subject: RE: KU increase increase in rates
 
Mr. Cramer:
 
In order to enter your comment into the case record, we need to know your place of residence.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
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502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From: Daryl [ ] 
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 3:48 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: KU increase increase in rates
 
Just got notice KU is asking for another rate increase for this coming year. Why can't you do
something for the retired folks in Kentucky? We are on fixed incomes, but the utilities keep
raising their rates. Where are we supposed to get the money from to pay the bills? At least
Medicare can't increase their rates for us more than Social Security raises our monthly
income. I mean this year, we finally got a raise in Social Security, but our monthly check will
remain the same as the Medicare was held to the same increase. Do the same for the retired
folks in Kentucky. We kept paying the increases all the years we were working, now it is time
for the state to do something for us.
 
Daryl Cramer
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:12:00 PM

Dear Ms. Jamison:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Joy Jamison 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:29 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject KU's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00370)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject KU's proposed rate increases (Case  No 2016-00370). The jump in
flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees KU is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy use. 
Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will see a
fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject KU's proposed rate increases.

Joy Jamison
5311 Bartonfield Ln
Louisville, KY 40219
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "DAVID KING"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:19:00 PM

Dear  Mr. King:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: DAVID KING [  
Sent: Saturday, December 24, 2016 1:53 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Case No. 2016-00370
 
 Public Service Commission
 
Please deny and say NO to the increase of Kentucky Utilities.
 
As a government employee, I have had 5 years with no pay increases and 1 year
with less than 1%.
 
The government says that prices are not rising.   Why should the Kentucky Utilities
constantly raise 5-6% a year?
 
Please stop this rich company from stealing from the poor.
 
Thank you.
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David L. King Past Department Commander Department Oratorical Chairman The
American Legion Department of Kentucky 200 Chardonnay Court Winchester, KY
40391 



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Jerry Lacy"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:17:00 PM

Dear   Mr. Lacy:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From: Jerry Lacy [ ] 
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 9:03 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Case No. 2016-00370
 
I emailing the PSC regarding the proposed rate increase by KU associated with Case No.
2016-00370.  Over the last several years, there have been multiple rate increases by several
utilities.  At what point is the management structure of those utilities investigated or at least
challenged as opposed to just allowing them to increase the rates on customers - both
residential and commercial.  I am pleading with the PSC to protect the interest of both
residential and commercial customers and investigate or at least challenge the management of
KU.  KU, along with other utilities, should look for ways to operate their business as a whole
in a more efficient and effective manner, which will eliminate the need for rate increases.  As
a plea, please protect the people of the Commonwealth.
 
Thank you!
Jerry Lacy
150 Pennie Lane
Princeton, Kentucky 42445
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Jim Lanz"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:15:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Lanz:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Jim Lanz  
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 5:52 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Re: Case No. 2016-00370
 
 
Commission:
 
This note is to ask that you not allow Kentucky Utilities Company the rate increase requested in a
November 23, 2016 Application.  I realize they have expenditures they wish to recoup from their
customers.  However, a 6%-7% increase is much too large.  It far outweighs any increase those on a
fixed income will receive as well as most of the public not on fixed income.  In addition, “KU” requests one
or two increases most years and typically asks for more than they expect to get.  I ask that you use all
caution in making your decision on this matter and, at the very least, keep the increase well below that
requested!
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
James Lanz
Elizabethtown, Ky
(Residential)
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:11:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Mudd:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Amy Mudd [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:36 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject KU's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00370)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject KU's proposed rate increases (Case  No 2016-00370). The jump in
flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees KU is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy use. 
Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will see a
fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject KU's proposed rate increases.

Sincerely,

Amy Mudd

Amy Mudd
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1640 Jaeger Ave
Louisville, KY 40205



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "jason rexroat"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:11:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Rexroat:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: jason rexroat  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 9:55 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: KU Rate Increase dispute
 
1-4-2017
 
Jason Rexroat
729 Bluebird Drive
Russell Springs, KY 42642

 
To whom it may concern,
     I am against any more rate increases from KU Electric at this time. They are currently
charging 10.75 per month just to be their customer. No other company charges you just to be
their customer. It is already hard enough to pay utility bills when they keep rising. It hasn't
been very long since KU just increased our bills. I think we as customers should have a right
to stand up against raising rates and raising them not just 2 or 3 dollars per month but a lot.
     Please I ask that this increase does NOT PASS. I hope it's not too late to have a voice.
Please help. I think companies need to work smarter also and cut down on costs just like
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families across our nation. PLEASE HELP!
 
Thank You for your time,
Jason R Rexroat
Janet M Rexroat
Diana J Reese
Renisa J Rexroat
Amber N Rexroat
 



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Betty Weaver"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00370 - Kentucky Utilities rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:20:00 PM

Dear Ms. Weaver:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Co. for an adjustment in rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00370. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00370
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Betty Weaver  
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 1:50 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: KU increases/Case No. 2016-00370
 
Dear Public Service Commission:
 
I know that it is basically useless to offer a concern/complaint against a rate increase by a
utility. But that's what I'm doing. It will raise my electric  bill approximately $23/month or
$276/year. That doesn't sound like much, but I am a Kentucky state government retiree--who
has not had a raise in 5 years and it looks like we aren't slated to get any more raises-ever.  
 
It's hard to decipher the "reasons" expressed by KU for the increase. But I have to assume it's
like everything else--because we can.  And we want a raise.
 
Well, so do I!  But I can't just demand more money from people--if only that were the case. 
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I am requesting that this increase not pass, at least not in the amount requested by KU.  
 
Sincerely,
Betty Weaver

 
my address is 216 Waverly Lane, Frankfort, Ky 40601.
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